
NOTICE: Sant Francesc bypass road to open 1 June
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The new Sant Francesc highway will be open to traffic starting Sunday, 1 June.

  

Set to coincide with the opening of the new road is the closure to traffic of Carrer Pla del Rei,
thus allowing work crews time to repaint the road markings that will adapt the street for its new
use: one-way traffic in direction Sant Francesc-Es Cap and authorised street parking.

  

On Monday, the second of June, both thoroughfares will be open to public circulation.
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